
LAURIE KENNINGTON

Laurie Kennington has been appointed the President of Local 34 and approved by the membership. She has been a member of the union since 2001, when she joined the staff as an organizer in the Medical School after graduating from Yale College. 

Since 2003, Laurie has continued to build the union in the Medical School through Best Practices, the campaign to organize the Yale-New Haven Hospital and the 2007 FLSA Transition project to bring M&P’s into Local 34.

Laurie is well known to many in the Yale administration, having represented our members ably to supervisors, administrators of various levels and also to officers of the University. 

She was on the negotiating team for the 2010 contract and led the Research Operations and Clinical Operations groups for those agreements.

Laurie has served as an elected officer of our Union, as one of our three Organizer Officers, for the past four years. She was first elected to office by the membership in 2006 and was re-elected at our April 1, 2009 membership meeting.

KEN SUZUKI

Ken Suzuki has been appointed the Secretary-Treasurer of Local 34 and approved by the membership. Ken is in his 29th year working at the University and is a founding member of Local 34. Active in the leadership of the Union continuously since 1987, Ken has served as a committee member in the Central Area, as an Executive Board member and on our negotiating teams for the 1992, 1996, 2002 and 2010 contracts. He has been in a full time role for the Union since 1992.

Ken oversees Local 34’s programs in several important contractual areas, including job classifications, salaries and job security. He has represented our laid off staff members in the joint Local 34/University Job Search Team for the past 18 years.

Ken works on three of the joint projects with the University under our present contract: the Support for Laid Off Staff Members, working to place our budgetary layoffs and create priority for layoff and internal hiring; the Reclassification/Grade E Expansion, which will greatly expand the criteria for Grade E positions; and the Temporary Employees agreement, which will bring into centralized control the use of casual and temporary labor at the University.


